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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ;
'

License Fee and Debt Collection Branch
P. O. Box 954514
St. Louis, MO 63195-4514

Gentlemen:

Annual fee payment for Licenses SNM-198 and 13-01983-15 are enclosed with
their invoices. No payment of the annual fee for License Number 13-
01983-16 is enclosed. We are currently in the process of terminating
that license, as indicated by the enclosed letter dated August 11, 1993.

We believe this to be done according to the guidelines established in Mr.
James Taylor's Notice to Non-Profit Educational Institution Licenses of
August 6, 1993.

Please contact us should you require further information.

Sincerely,

aLkm. y,

Robert M. Zerr
Director, Risk Management and Safety
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